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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the fog signal sited at the seaward end of Sheerness 

No.10 berth, see below, is inoperative.  

 

Admiralty List of Lights and Fog Signals – NP74. Vol A   

A1996 - Garrison Point Ro-Ro Berth 10 – 51° 26.88 N, 000° 44.82 E – Horn (3) 30s                                                                                                                                                 

 

Work is underway to rectify the fault, however, the timescale for reinstatement is currently 

unknown, all vessels navigating in vicinity of Garrison Point during periods of restricted 

visibility should be aware of the outage and proceed with caution.    

  

A cancellation to this notice will be promulgate as soon as normal conditions are restored. 

 

Admiralty Chart : 3683 refers 

 

Further information may be obtained from Medway VTS on VHF Channel 74, call sign 
“Medway VTS” or telephone 0151 949 6148 or 0151 949 6650 (Recorded Lines) 

 

 

 

 
 

   
Marine Operations Department   

Peel Ports London Medway   

 Notice Issued: 16th January 2025 
 Notice Expiry: N/A 
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